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UNITED STATES
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

GEOLOGICAL SURVEY

Box 1694
Little Rock, Arkansas
February 16, 1943

Dr, H.B.Stenzel

Bureau of Economic Geology
University of Texas
Austin, Texas

Dear Dr. Stenzel:

I am shipping you today by Railway Express some
Midway limestone fossil material collected by R.C.Shelton
and myself, I hesitate in sending this material to you-
the collecting was very poor, and the material will pro-
bably be worthless to you, However, as I don't know what
use you have for the mateflal, I am sending it on. Good,
complete fosslls were so hard to get that we were reduced
to sending you several chunks of the limestone in the hope
that you can break them up and find something of value in
them,

When the weather breaks up here and our party recovers
from the flu,I'll try to return to the locality and do a
much better job.

Sincerely,

E.Bruce Parmelee





